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1. Purpose of the Report 

1.1 To set out the requirements and timeline to review the Fund’s Investment 

Strategy Statement with a focus on agreeing an approach to the responsible 

investment aspects contained in the ISS.                                                                                                                                     

2. Recommendation 

2.1 That the Committee agree: 

• the timeline for reviewing the ISS with a focus on agreeing an approach 

to the RI aspects contained in the ISS; 

• that a presentation from Local Authority Pension Fund Forum (LAPFF) 

on collaborative responsible investment take place at the ISC’s 

November meeting; and  

• to note the content of the report. 

 


